KEAETHRAT
PICADOR ELECTRONICS LTD.

Dear Sir/madam

In order to ensure a stable supply and improve the efficiency of purchasing, we have revised the
00605Tx circuit from IC "46R62" to "EM78P468H". The degree of functional and safety quality

of this new IC circuit remain unchange in comparing with the old design.

So, the old version won't to be delivered any longer.

Thank you,
Picador Electronics Lid.

WWWong
(On behalf of CHANEY)
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